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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:09 PM
To:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Fwd: 90 Unit Apartments - Dover Street School

Begin forwarded message:
From: Joanie Kitzrow <jojokitzrow@yahoo.com> 
Date: April 17, 2014 at 2:55:51 PM CDT 
To: "jbohl@milwaukee.gov" <jbohl@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: "tzieli@milwaukee.gov" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: 90 Unit Apartments - Dover Street School 
Reply-To: Joanie Kitzrow <jojokitzrow@yahoo.com>
 
    1892, that's the year Dover Street School was built - says so on the 
front door.  It was meant to be a school - I went to school there.  St. Luke's 
plans make far better sense.  This is a neighborhood, people take pride in 
their homes.  There's been plenty of new bars and apartments recently 
built let St. Luke's compliment those improvements.     I am opposed to the 
90 Unit Apartment currently under consideration.   
 
Terry and Joanie K. Kitzrow 
636 E. Otjen Street 
Milwaukee, WI  53207 
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